
Knock, knock. Who’s there? S’more. S’more who? S’more generosity than we
ever expected!

Thanks to your encouragement and financial support, Project LiftOff’s inaugural
year was a huge success. We were able to send four groups to Weekend Family
Camp and a group of kids to a full week of Summer Camp at Lutherhill in
LaGrange, TX. Here’s a quick recap:

In February, young children with cochlear ear implants and their families, 58 in all,
attended Weekend Family Camp at Lutherhill. Great time had by all! In March, our
first group of foster children and their foster parents, 47 this time, made Lutherhill
their home for a fun and slightly soggy weekend. Ten foster children over the age
of eight were able to attend a full week of Summer Camp, making new friends
and fun memories. These spots were filled by the TX Dept. of Family Services. In
October, a group of 60 went to Weekend Family Camp and the children
represented agencies like the DePelchin Home, Pathways, Upbring, Arrow
Family and Child Ministries and Child Protective Services. In November, 47
attendees experienced Weekend Family Camp with perfect Texas fall weather at
Lutherhill.

That’s a lot of kids with challenging lives who’ve had an unforgettable experience,
and a lot of parents and foster parents who are very forthcoming with their thanks
and appreciation. Visit our website, ProjectLiftOffFoundation.com, to see pictures
of happy kids and read comments shared by parents.

As the end of the year approaches and you consider all the possible recipients for
your charitable giving, please keep Project LiftOff, our humble little 501 (c)3 in
mind! Our hope is to fund four Weekend Camp sessions at Lutherhill in 2020, but
that will only be possible if you continue to show us you approve with your tax
deductible donations to Project LiftOff.

One hundred percent of your donation goes to sending families to camp and your
donation makes a difference.

The Hauglies, the Hitchcocks, the Meyers and the Van Sickles thank you for your
on-going support and wish you a wonderful Christmas and a Healthy and Happy
New Year!

 

http://projectliftofffoundation.com
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